
Minutes of the Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee
Monday 19th October 2020
1. Present – Martin Robinson, Brian Wilson, John Anderson, Pip Fisher, Amanda Foster. Annabel Barile, (Mick Sykes on Zoom)
2. Apologies –  Heather Rogers. Numbers limited due to Covid regulations.
3. Minutes
              The minutes were agreed.
4. Matters Arising
              None
5. Finance Update
Graham had been given a garden voucher in lieu of a painting.
Annabel reported on the current finances. 
C.a.  £20,693.42
Charities dep. £20,253.32
Martin has spoken to Stuart Carnall and passed on Annabel’s details, but as contact has not yet been made,  Annabel was given Stuart’s details to contact him directly.
Bank statements were passed on to Annabel.
Gas and electric bills are being paid and John has paid for the online booking system and was reimbursed. Sarah Spence will look at the Hall Master system and Mick agreed to help too.
5.   COVID Security
Martin has acquired a QR code for the Memorial Hall, which will be used by any-one using the premises.
He has also contacted our insurers and is awaiting a reply (received post meeting).  He has also been in touch with Bill Handley, as suggested by Heather and he had kindly agreed to help review or COVID plans.
a) Risk Assessment
Examples from other agencies were outlined and discussed. Pip and Martin agreed to walk through the building using these as templates to start our own risk assessment for the Halls.
b) Conditions of hire
Users will need to complete their own plans showing how they will manage their use of the premises. These will need to be submitted for consideration before their booking is accepted.
A request to book the Stanage Hall has been received, with detailed plans of how the activity will be monitored. It was agreed that the plan was sound and that we would try to accommodate the group. Martin and Pip agreed to carry out a risk assessment for the Stanage Hall and then a decision could be made as soon as possible.
  A.O.B.
Notice board poster to be changed to notify potential hirers of the steps we are taking to ensure the Hall is COVID safe before reopening and that enquiries for the Stanage Hall will be considered.
Paul Copley to replace two lights outside.
Heating to be turned on 2 mornings per week to keep the Halls free from damp. The base temperature will be increased to 12 degrees for the same reason
Date of next meeting 
Monday 16th November at 7.30 pm
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